GASB 84 & FIDUCIARY FUNDS WEBINAR:

Terry Casper will present a webinar about GASB 84 and the Fiduciary Funds on Thursday, November 7 at 1:00 pm. It will present the same information as was provided at the WASBO Fall Conference and include a Q&A opportunity. We will be using Microsoft Teams and are limited to 250 attendees, but the webinar will be recorded and made available afterwards. Auditors are welcome to participate.

Register using our Google Form for the webinar (https://forms.gle/FEZEWzMCg24YjoaRA). Registrations are due by Wednesday, November 6.

REQUIRED FORMAT FOR AUDITED FINANCIALS:

In our annual letter to auditors (https://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/imce/sfs/doc/audit-letter-2019.pdf) we stated that, beginning this year, school district audit reports must be submitted to DPI as searchable PDFs. Non-searchable documents will not be accepted. Documents directly saved or printed as PDFs are preferred, but scanned documents processed with character recognition (so text can be searched and selected) are acceptable.

As with prior years, audit statement packages are submitted by email to dpiauditreports@dpi.wi.gov and must include:
• Audited Financial Statements
• Single Audit Report (if separate)
• Communication with Those Charged with Governance • Management Letter Data Collection Forms should not be submitted to DPI.

Questions: Jillian Raff, jillian.raff@dpi.wi.gov, (608) 267-7882

SFS AUDITOR LISTSERV: https://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/finances/auditors/listserve/overview
